From: Eric Hamm

To: cityclerk
Subject: Censure Bertha Perez
Date: Monday, November 01, 2021 10:38:39 AM

Members of the City Council,
I am writing to urge you to censure Councilwoman Bertha Perez.

She has shown a disturbing trend of abusing her title and authority as a council member and
using her position for personal and political gain. Her actions are not just inappropriate, they
are ILLEGAL!

The Citizens of Merced deserve the full, dedicated, and respectful attention of their elected
officials as required by the Charter. We expect our council members to act in the public
interest which includes all districts and all citizens.

The governance of our town requires level headed discourse. We can disagree on issues. We
can disagree on politics. But HATE and HATE SPEECH should have no place in our

community. Especially not on our City Council.

Bertha has displayed a pattern of behavior that must be stopped and we ask the council to
move forward with a censure action as soon as possible.

Eric Hamm

President, Merced Boosters
President, Next Door Real Estate

Eric Hamm

Sent via Superhuman

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]
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